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CIHR Town Hall January 12, 2023

  Date Location Notes
Thursday January 12, 2023
10:15am to 11:00am

Hybrid
To attend in person: Whitelaw
Room – McLaughlin Library,
2nd Floor

To attend virtually: Microsoft
Teams Live Event

Description

The University of Guelph is welcoming Dr. Michael Strong, President of the Canadian Institutes
of Health Research (CIHR), to campus on January 12, 2023. 

The Office of Research invites our research community to save the date for a Town Hall
discussion as part of this visit.

Town Hall Agenda

MC: Dr. Malcolm Campbell, Vice-President (Research)
CIHR Presentation: Dr. Michael Strong will discuss the evolving nature of health
research funding including providing insights into a range of federal funding programs,
describing the impact of the pandemic on CIHR program funding, sharing ways to foster
a more integrated federal funding ecosystem, and highlighting a few specific initiatives
for CIHR over the coming months.
Q & A: If you plan to attend virtually, please submit questions by January 11, 2023 to 
rcinfo@uoguelph.ca.

For questions or more information, contact rcinfo@uoguelph.ca.

Light refreshments will be provided.
Alert ClassificationsCategory:
Workshops and Events

Disciplines:
Health and Life Sciences
Humanities
Information and Communications Technology
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